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December 15, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Patient, 
 
This letter is to inform you that I have accepted a position in Miami, Florida and will no longer 
be practicing with Plastic Eye Surgery Associates, PLLC after January 31, 2023. It has been my 
honor and absolute pleasure to provide you with the best health care and patient experience 
possible during my tenure with Plastic Eye Surgery Associates, PLLC. 
 
If you choose to continue your care with Plastic Eye Surgery Associates, PLLC, please call 713-
795-0705 to schedule an appointment with one of my colleagues. Of course, you may choose a 
different ophthalmologist/oculofacial plastic surgeon from the community. You may contact 
your insurance company to obtain a list of ophthalmologists in the area who accept your 
insurance. You can also contact the local medical society, Harris County Medical Society at 713-
524-4267 for a list of ophthalmologists in our area. 
 
If you prefer to obtain a copy of your records to transition your care outside of Plastic Eye 
Surgery Associates, PLLC, you may contact our medical records department at 713-795-0705. In 
order to protect the confidentiality of your medical records, please provide written authorization 
for us to share your records with the new physician of your choice. For your convenience, I have 
included the form with this letter. Return it to the office once you have decided on your new 
physician. Please keep in mind that it may take up to fifteen (15) business days for your records 
to be released. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and I wish you continued health and wellness. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Murdock, M.D. 
Plastic Eye Surgery Associates, PLLC 
 


